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Price Sensitive Information 

 
 

This is for information of all concerned that, the 
Board of Directors of the Company at its meeting 
held on 30th August 2010 at 2.00 p.m., decided to 
set up a production line for manufacturing 
Fluorescent Tube Lights at its existing factory, 
located at Mohakahli, Dhaka. This new facility is 
likely to go into commercial production by 1st 
Quarter of 2011. 

 
 

                                            By order of the Board   

Dhaka                                        Abdullah Ismail 
30-08-2010                                      Company  Secretary 
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Bangladesh Lamps Limited 

 
Official Licensee of Philips Electronics N. V. 
for  lighting  products.  


